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Anyone who travels the west end of Park
Avenue on a regular basis knows the need is
great when it comes to repaving this
frequently patched stretch of road.
Therefore, we are pleased to announce that
the Washington State Transportation
Improvement Board has selected the Tenino
Park Avenue Project for the summer of 2024. This will be an overlay of Park from 6th Street to
Howard Street. Potholes will be repaired and then covered with an overlay of hot mixed asphalt.
The award totals $382,850 and will cover 95% of approved eligible costs. 

You can learn more HERE.  

https://www.cityoftenino.us/community/page/park-avenue-be-repaved-2024
http://www.tib.wa.gov/Dashboard/modules/ProjectSelections/ProjectDetail.cfm?AN=SCPP_2025_W046

